
Parent Update Friday 17th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy St Patrick’s day to you all.  We had a wonderful Irish dancing demonstration 

at assembly this afternoon by Cora and Aoife – well done to them! 

There are lots of things coming up: 

Monday 20th – Our living eggs are due to arrive in school, we all get very excited 

about watching them hatch! 

Tuesday 21st – World Down Syndrome Day, children (and adults) are invited to wear 

odd socks to celebrate. 

Wednesday 22nd – Y4 trip to Manchester Science Museum, please send in your 

contribution if you haven’t already done so. 

Wednesday 22nd  - Y6 parents’ evening, please make sure you have booked an 

appointment via the School Spider App. 

Thursday 23rd March – Y5 trip to the Anderton Centre (part of our Outdoor 

Adventurous Activity curriculum) paid for by school. 

Thursday 23rd March – Netball tournament at St Matthew’s afterschool, the team will 

be picked early next week. 

Friday 24th March – SEND Parents’ coffee morning (you will have received an email 

invitation from Mrs Pearson) 

Friday 24th March – Girls football tournament for Y5/6, the team will be picked early 

next week. 

Thursday 30th March – Y4 trip to the Anderton Centre (part of our Outdoor 

Adventurous Activity curriculum) paid for by school. 

Friday 31st March – Scootfit day for Y1-6.  More details to come nearer the time. 

Tuesday 4th April - Easter Play for parents of Y3 & Y4 at 2pm. 

Wednesday 5th April – Parents’ evening – please make sure you have booked an 

appointment via the school spider app. 

Thursday 6th April – School closes for the Easter Holidays at 1.30pm. 

 

 
Celebration Assembly – The following children received certificates in our 
celebration assembly this afternoon. 

  Achievement Francis Factor 

Reception Hudson Mariane 

Year 1 Divine Emmie 



Year 2  Aubree Mia N 

Year 3 Jun Lin Dolly 

Year 4 Luke Gloria 

Year 5 Mason Sophia F 

Year 6 Taryn Dylan 

Headteacher's 

award 
Malachi   

  

Mothers’ Day – Wishing all our families a happy weekend.  Please remember in your 
prayers those families who may (for whatever reason) find Mothers Day a difficult 
time.  We hope you enjoy your “Thinglink” Mothers day greetings.  (A more 
environmentally friendly concept this year). 

As always, please contact the school office with any queries, (please note the school 
office hours are 8.15am-4pm) via our email contact@st-
johnbosco.manchester.sch.uk. 

With love and prayers, 

Mrs Johnson 
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